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November 2016. 

 

Dear Applicant, 

I would like to personally thank you for your interest in becoming head teacher at our great school and I hope that you find 

the information pack helpful. 

Riverside Primary School is located on the southern edge of the city of Hereford and enjoys a strong sense of community.  

We are a large primary school of approximately 550 pupils between the ages of 3 and 11 with 20 classes and 2 nursery 

sessions.  We moved in to our new building in 2010 and we are all very proud of the modern facilities and equipment 

available to us. 

The last 2 Ofsted inspections rated the school as “Good”; with the last inspection in 2013 describing the care, guidance 

and support given to pupils as “outstanding”.  The schools good reputation is founded on us meeting the needs of all our 

children and endeavouring to see them reach their maximum potential. 

With the up-coming retirement of our head teacher, the Governors are now seeking to appoint a dynamic, inspirational 

and committed leader to work in partnership with our experienced and dedicated staff, to build on the school’s successes 

and drive even greater school achievement.  You will be a highly motivated individual with drive, enthusiasm and a 

passion for education to not only maintain the high standards currently being delivered at school but to build upon this and 

further improve the life chances of all our pupils.  

Our website and recently introduced twitter feed will give you a broad picture of our school and what goes on, but I would 

encourage you to visit Riverside and see for yourself all that we have to offer.  Please contact Sheila Taylor, our Business 

Manager, on 01432 274653 to make arrangements. 

I hope you are up for the challenge and opportunity that leading Riverside Primary School will present and I look forward 

to receiving your application. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr C Michael 
Chair of Governors 

 


